
From: Oksana Maslak
To: Nelson, Daniel
Subject: RE: Victoria Isles Grant Expiration
Date: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 5:40:08 PM

Hi Dan –
 
We are requesting a six month extension in order to complete the project.  The revised plans have
been submitted to the City, but as there has been lag time with each submittal I am not sure we will
be able to finish by September 3, 2021.
 
Thanks,
Oksana Maslak
Secretary, Victoria Isles – The Shores
954-303-1272 (c)
954-481-1910 (h)
 

From: Nelson, Daniel [mailto:DNelson@coconutcreek.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 5:04 PM
To: Oksana Maslak <o_maslak@bellsouth.net>
Subject: Victoria Isles Grant Expiration
 
 
Hello Oksana:
 
Thank you for the update regarding the Victoria Isles. For your records, I have attached a copy of
your award letter and Resolution Approving the Neighborhood Enhancement Grant. Victoria Isles is
eligible to receive up to $7,800 in matching grant funds for the project. This award letter is valid until
9/3/21. If you are not able to complete the project by then, please make a formal written request.
Once I receive the written request, I will present the request to the City Commission and they may
grant a one-time 6 month extension.
 
Thank you
 
Daniel J. Nelson
Community Enhancement Manager
City of Coconut Creek
Butterfly Capital of the World ®
4800 W. Copans Road
Coconut Creek, FL 33063
954-956-1470 - office
954-956-1424 - fax
 
Please note that City Hall is closed on Fridays. Hours of operation are Monday through Thursday 7:00 am to 6:00 pm. 
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